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I put the questions relating to juvenile adjudications last because that may help
make for an easier summary to the transferee about the effect of answering all or some
of the questions “yes” or “no”.  Okay?

I standardized the statutory references and added “stats.” for greater clarity.  Should
they perhaps include the phrase “of the statutes” or something similar instead?

Question 4 is awkward, but I wasn’t able to find a very satisfactory way to improve
it.

In questions 5 and 6, I changed “prohibiting you” to “that prohibits you” because I
think that formulation reads a little bit better.  Okay?

Please let me know if you have any questions or further changes.
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